Les Gravées, St Peter Port
23" May 2019 Guemnsey, GY1 1RW

Tel: (01481) 721602
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

House Athletics 29+ May 2019

Due to repairs being carried out at the Footes Lane Athletics Track, House
Athletics on the 29 May will be held at The Ladies' College.

Field events (except High Jump and Triple Jump) will take place at school in the
morning between 08:30 — 10:30. High jump has already taken place at Footes
Land and Triple Jump will take place at school during the afternoon alongside the
track events.

Normal school finishing times will apply for all year groups.

Please ensure that your daughter has a hat, sun cream and water if the forecast is
sunny and hot or enough layers to keep her warm should it be slightly cooler. She
may wish to bring a blanket to sit on, whilst spectating the event.

We would welcome parents to come and support the event, but please note that
parking will be limited, and the site will be very congested at 15:30 due to parents
collecting their daughter(s) from Melrose.

Yours sincerely

Gucly

Miss E. Dudin

P.E. Department
Principal Registrar Vice Principal, Bursar & Clerk to the
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined Miss R McClean Governors
Hons) Email; Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA
Email: principal@ladiescollege.ac.gg registrar(@ladiescollege.ac.gg Email: bursar@ladiescollege.ac.gg
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